
Parking changes? 

A number of changes are being considered as part of a  

Review of Derbyshire Dales District Council’s car parks,  

including new charging scales and a review of the provision of 

disabled bays and bays for motorhomes and bicycles.  For full 

details and to have your say, please go online to: 
 

www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/parkingreview 
Or scan the QR code.  The deadline is 18 September 2024.  

HAVE YOUR SAY 
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